
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Alexander 

Hosea School 

Spring Newsletter 2016 

Welcome to the first newsletter from the Friends of Alexander Hosea School!  

Our name may have changed (from Alexander Hosea PTA) but we are still working towards 

the same goal – supporting our children’s school by raising much needed extra funds.   

We aim to hold a range of events throughout the year, so there should be something for 

everyone! 

We look forward to seeing you at future events. 

100 club 

There are still spaces available!  

 

For very little outlay and effort 

you could win one of the cash 

prizes allocated each quarter that 

would more than pay for the cost 

of your subscription. 

 

Becoming a member of the 100 

club costs just £12 a year. 

 

Forms will be coming home in 

book bags shortly so please give 

some consideration to joining.  

Keeping up to date 

We now have our own page on the school’s website. This will be 

kept up-to-date with information on meetings and events. 

We also have a Facebook page which is updated regularly and is a 

very good way of finding out about events. Please like our page 

and subscribe to our events. https://www.facebook.com/Friends-of-

Alexander-Hosea-Primary-School-385964741488202/ 

Christmas Events 

Thank you to those who supported our Christmas events (Discos, Winter Fair and Coffee Morning).  

A big thank you to those who spent time before these events planning and preparing them, a lot of work 

goes on in the run up to the event itself. Thank you also to those who gave up their time to help during the 

events and stayed behind to help clear up afterwards. 

All of your efforts helped us to raise a grand total of just over £1,200. 

  

This money will be going towards IT equipment that will be used throughout the school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you shop on-line at Amazon and other major on-line shopping sites, don’t 

forget to sign up to www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ahptato raise extra 

funds as you shop or even if you are booking your summer holiday online.  

Key Committee members 

Chair –Vicky Dummer 

Vice-Chair – Caroline Andrews 

Treasurer – Gayle Rew-Holcombe 

Secretary – Kate Long 

If you are interested in joining us 

and becoming a member of our 

committee please email 

friendsofahs@hotmail.com  

Class reps 

Topaz - Emma Days 

Emerald - Sarah Gregory 

Jet  - Nikki Wood 

Sapphire  - Helen and Ollie Kingswood 

Crystal  - Stacey Sady 

Pearl  -  Vicky Dummer 

Diamond -  Katie Cheeseman 

Amethyst -  Sonia Cronin  

 

Date for your 

diaries! 

Quiz Night 

18th March 

 


